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Date: 1/3/2025 
Date  Time Nature Details 

1/3/2025 07:47 Property Damage 

Crash 

Deputies responded to the intersection of 

Hyland Croy Road and Post Road to 

investigate a property damage crash 

involving a box truck that was struck by a 

flat bed. No report was taken. 

1/3/2025 09:03 Property Damage 

Crash 

Deputies responded to a business in the 9000 

block of Wells Road to investigate a property 

damage crash involving a Nissan Maxima 

that failed to navigate the curve and struck a 

fence. The driver of the Nissan, Muhammad 

T. Ahmed, age 34, of Plain City was cited 

for failure to control and a crash report was 

taken #2025-00000322.  

1/3/2025 11:02 Identity Theft A deputy was sent to a residence in the 

26000 block of Lunda Road to investigate 

the report of someone having the residents 

SSN. A report was taken #2025-00000336.  

1/3/20241 12:05 Identity Theft A deputy was sent to a residence in the 9000 

block of El Camino Lane to investigate 

fraudulent loans taken out in the resident’s 

name. A report was taken #2025-00000343. 

1/3/2025 14:59 Assist Other Unit Deputies assisted the Ohio State Highway 

Patrol as well as units from the Southeast 

Hardin Northwest Union County Fire 

Department with an injury crash that 

occurred on State Route 31 near 

Cunningham Arbela Road. The Ohio State 

Highway Patrol handled the investigation. 

1/3/2025 15:27 Injury Crash  Deputies and units from the Marysville Fire 

Department responded to the 17000 block of 

Waldo Road to investigate an injury crash 



involving a 2008 Chevrolet Impala that was 

flipped over in the ditch. A crash report was 

taken #2025-00000353.  

1/3/2025 17:13 Arrest Warrant  A deputy met with a Marysville Police 

Officer to take custody of Joshua A. Martin, 

age 40, of Marysville for an outstanding 

arrest warrant. He was transported to the Tri 

County Regional Jail. 

1/3/2025 18:09 Assist Other Unit A deputy assisted the Ohio State Highway 

Patrol and units from the Marysville Fire 

Department with an injury crash at the 

intersection of Raymond Road and Barker 

Road. The Ohio State Highway Patrol 

handled the investigation. 
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